From: M. Walker <mepilotl@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 10:20 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll <Lisa.Driscoll@cao.cccounty.us>
Subject: Re: Support of Measure X Funds

Morning Lisa,

That the Contra Costa Sheriff Office be granted $12.8M annually and $1.1M one-time costs for 25 additional patrol
deputies, five sergeants, and four detectives to focus on quality of life crimes. They requested technology upgrades
to include Body Worn Cameras, in-car cameras, three professional staff to support the Public Records Act (PRA)
requests for videos, as well as a GPS-enabled dispatching system.

Regards,

Mark Walker
Danville, CA

From: M. Walker <mepilotl @gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 8:49 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll <Lisa.Driscoll@cao.cccounty.us>
Subject: Support of Measure X Funds

Good Morning Lisa,

Wanted to say | very much support the Measure X Funds initiative. We so much need the funds to
property support this cause.

Please help us get these funds.

Regards,

Mark Walker

Danville, Ca



